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Cabahug, Joseeh

From: Theresa Miller <Theresa@foglesinc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 9:34 AM

To: Cabahug, Joseph

Subject: RE: 10029 Superior Ave_Well Abandonment_Hand Dug

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Good morning! Andy said yes they did.

From: Cabahug, Joseph [mailto:jcabahug@howardcountymd.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 8:55 AM

To: Theresa Miller <Theresa@foglesinc.com>

Subject: 10029 Superior Ave_Well Abandonment_Hand Dug

Hello Theresa,

1 see in this abandonment report for 10029 Superior Avenue. It is reported that stone was used from 12-6’, and then
concrete was used from 6-1’ . Did they fill it to grade?

Thanks,

Joseph C. Cabahug - LEHS

Environmental Health Specialist

Howard County Health Department - Well & Septic Program
Bureau of Environmental Health

8930 Stanford Blvd.

Columbia, MD 21045

(0) 410-313-2643

‘(t) 410-313-2648
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message and the accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which they are
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are strictly prohibited from reading,
disseminating, distributing, or copying this communication. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender
immediately and destroy the original transmission




